
DEAR USMNEWS.NET 
 
Dear usmnews.net, 
 
I was stopped at a red light near Southern Miss’ brick sign board.  It’s the one with 
lights that rotate through messages.  On the board, Southern Miss is still 
proclaiming a national ranking for its College of Business.  For those of us with a 
history at the CoB, it is really a bizarre claim.  However, as usmnews.net keeps 
telling us, when it comes to Martha Saunders, it’s all about the spin.   
 
In any event, didn’t you run an article about the “national ranking” when the 
“news” was actually new?  Since school is about to start, you might want to run that 
article again. 
 
Name withheld by request 
 
 
Dear name withheld by request: 
 
On October 19, 2010, usmnews.net published an editorial entitled Say Anything 
about the “national ranking.”  As pointed out in the editorial, “… the CoB [is] in a 
45 way tie for 215th (out of only 368 b-schools surveyed.).”   
 
Thanks for the suggestion, 
 
usmnews.net 

http://www.usmnews.net/31st&pearl%20Say%20Anything.pdf

